
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

City of Ghent 
    

 

 
 507-428-3214 

dawn@ghentmn.com 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK  
Join us for an open house at the 

Ghent Fire Hall 
Sunday, October 5th 

4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
Operation EDITH at 6:30 p.m. 
See full details at ghentmn.com 

October 
SNOW REMOVAL SEASON WILL SOON BE HERE.  PLEASE 
REMEMBER THAT IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO TRIM 

THE TREES IN YOUR BOULEVARD TO KEEP A CLEAR VIEW 
OF THE ROAD & PREVENT DAMAGE TO THE SNOW PLOW 

AND LOADER DURING SNOW REMOVAL. 
CLEARANCE OF TREE BRANCHES SHOULD BE 7’ ABOVE 

SIDEWALKS AND 15’ ABOVE THE STREET.   
 


